CERTIFICATE OF NOMINATION -TOWN CAUCUS 2023

We certify that a caucus of 93 qualified voters (quorum 40) of the Town of Williamsburg was called and held in accordance with the provisions of law relating thereto, at the Williamsburg Town Offices, 141 Main Street on the Fifth day of September 2023, and the following nominations of Candidates for Town Offices were made:

The Town Clerk, Brenda Lessard, called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. once a quorum was met. The Voters of Caucus elected a Chair and Secretary.

Chair: Denise Banister

Secretary: Kathleen Luce

There were three nominations, Richard Kisloski of 12 Cole Road; Paul Wetzel of 108 Petticoat Hill Road; and Patrick Sumner of 101 Mountain Street for two seats for caucus nomination (MGL 53:121) for the one seat on the Board of Selectmen. A vote of caucus members was taken and the candidates vote totals were Richard Kisloski-46, Paul Wetzel-64, and Patrick Sumner-28. The two nominees with the most votes became the caucus nominees.

OFFICE	TERM	CANDIDATE	RESIDENCE	SIGNATURE
SELECTMAN	To fill Vacancy	Richard Kisloski	12 Cole Road	Signed by same
SELECTMAN	To fill Vacancy	Paul Wetzel	108 Petticoat Hill Road	Signed by same

We hereby certify that at least forty qualified voters of the Town of Williamsburg participated and voted therein. Due to the fact that all of the nominees would be placed on the ballot, it was voted that the Secretary cast one ballot to certify the nominees are certified. We also certify that the caucus voted that in the case of death, withdrawal or in-eligibility of the candidate or candidates so nominated, the vacancy or vacancies shall be filled by the following: a committee consisting of the Chairman and Secretary of the Caucus and the Chairman of the Board of Selectmen.

Meeting adjourned at 6:26 p.m.

S/ Denise Banister, Presiding Officer

S/Kathleen Luce, Secretary to Caucus

Filed September 7, 2023

A TRUE COPY ATTEST BREN

BRENDA LESSARD, TOWN CLERK

Brende Lenard